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                CLASSIFIED STAFF 
 
 

NON-SCHOOL EMPLOYMENT
 
It is the policy of the Board that classified employees shall not engage in outside work activities 
which tend to interfere with the performance of their assigned duties as employees of the 
District.  Employees interested in working a second job should discuss their second job plans 
with the principal or supervisor prior to making a commitment for outside employment.   
 
The employee’s supervisor or principal will determine the degree to which, if any, the 
employee’s non-school employment interferes with the performance of assigned duties in the 
District and will report such determination in the employee’s written evaluation report.   
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